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          5th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Well, we’ve made it, we’ve reached the end. Thank you so much from myself and every 

member of the staff team at St Mary’s for all the hard work of our parents and children over 

the last few months. 

 

You will find information on your child’s google classroom (or Tapestry for Reception) to 

help them with their return next Monday. There are videos from the Teaching Assistants and a 

social story. On our school website under News/March 2021 is the detailed letter from 

Wednesday on returning to school along with the information sheet of what items to bring to 

school and when, and support videos. 

 

As a reminder the drop off and pick up times are:  

 

 

Family Groups, Year 1 & Year 3: 

Drop off at 8.40 am & pick up at 3.10pm 

  

  

Reception, Year 2 & Year 4: 

Drop off at 8.45am & pick up at 3.15pm 

 

Haycorns 

Drop off at 8.50am & pick up at 3.00pm 
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We hope your children enjoyed our World Book Day, many thanks to the children who sent in 

mystery reader videos to share. There are some mystery readers on the home page of our 

school website, a couple more have been added today and we will add a few more each day at 

the beginning of next week. We hope your children enjoy trying to work out who the mystery 

readers are. 

 

We also wanted to celebrate World Book Day with the children once they were back in school, 

so next Friday 12th March, we are going to have a fun filled day of celebrating books, authors 

and the love of reading. For this day we ask that your child comes to school dressed as either a 

book character or as a word (e.g. your child could have the word "rainbow "attached to their 

colourful clothes or have the word "water" attached to a cut out of a water droplet). We are 

looking forward to sharing this special day with them. 

 

For your information, attached to the newsletter email is our updated Risk Assessment. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming all of our children back to St Mary’s next Monday 8th 

March. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

          P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
  

 

  

 

 


